
Attn: Anne-Marie Young

Dear Anne - Marie,
As a resident of Arthur Street, we live at number 44 which is diagonally opposite this proposed 
development, I would like to register my objection in relation to the height of this proposal.
A 3 storey building is too high for this location and it will overlook surrounding properties . It will 
also be out of character for the local area in general as it will be one level taller than any other 
development. Even Glenrose , Forestville, Killarney and Forestway shopping centres are not at 
this height.
I feel the proposed development will improve the appearance of the Arthur Street shops, 
however, adding 2 storeys above will create something too bulky, high and out of character for 
the street. Two storeys in total is the appropriate height for this area.

Thank you,
Yours sincerely,
Margaret and Harry Kolotas 

Sent from my iPad

Sent: 26/03/2021 3:48:17 PM
Subject: 51 Arthur Street, Forestville 


